
Dear Yachats City Council and Interested Parties, June 5th

2016

PLease post no steeping signs at alt of the city and county parks around
town to reduce the numbers of transients using such areas to camp. Many
peopLe use the beautifuL paths installed around town to enjoy a walk/run
and do not feet safe when encountering a homeless encampment. The
quaLity of Yachats depends on the safety and tranquility of its
surroundings. I understand the compLexity and Legal issues involved in
poLicing such signage not to mention the complexity of the homeless
population growth in the country as a whole but, the safety of the
inhabitants and visitors to our faire viLLage must be paramount.

Thank you for your consideration.

Theresa Hanover

West 3rd St

Yachats


